
2018 Results Days 

Thursday 17th August and Thursday 24th August 2018 

Collection of Results 

If you are unable to come in person to collect your results you must either nominate a 

person to collect on your behalf and advise the Sixth Form Office in writing or send in a 

stamped addressed envelope to enable us to post your results to you.  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

ALL FORMS NEED TO BE RETURNED ON THE DAY PLEASE. 

If results are collected by a nominated person or sent by post could the forms be 

returned to the Sixth Form Office by 3
rd

 September 2018.  If you have lost your form 

please either telephone the Sixth Form Office on 01531 828915 or email 

exams@newent.gloucs.sch.uk. 

 

Exam Certificates - Certificates will be available for collection from 1
st
 December 2018. 

GOOD LUCK! 

A Level Results – Thursday 16th August 2018 

Results will be available from the Sixth Form Common Room at 8.30am. 

Destinations Form  

It is a legal requirement for the school to have a complete record of the destination 

or intended destination of all students leaving the school. Therefore all students 

leaving the school MUST complete this form which you will find on your envelope and 

place in the labelled box on the day. 

 

GCSE Results – Thursday 23rd August 2018 

GCSE results are available from the Sixth Form Common Room at 9.00am. 

You will need to confirm your A level choices and formally sign on to the Sixth Form. 

The A level choices letter you receive in your results envelope will be specific to you.  

Please complete and place in the labelled box on the day. 

It is a legal requirement for the school to have a complete record of the destination or 

intended destination of all students leaving the school. Therefore all students leaving 

the school MUST complete this form which you will find on your envelope and place in 

the labelled box on the day. 

Destinations Form All students leaving the school MUST complete this form 

which you will find in your envelope and place in the labelled box on the day. 
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